
 

Livonia Public School_______________________ 
Director of Operations  

 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Date: October 24, 2017 
 
Re:   Clay Demolition 
 

We would like to discuss the bid results for the demolition of Clay School at the 
Monday, November 6, 2017, Building and Site Committee Meeting. Harry Lau, 
Administrator of Facilities and Operations, along with the Civil Engineering Firm, 
NTH, are recommending the lowest qualified bidder, Salenbien Trucking & 
Excavating, Dundee, Michigan, in the amount of $440,000.00. There were 13 
vendors that responded to the bid, of which, two did not meet the District’s bid 
specifications. This is Sinking Fund expenditure. The recommendation letter from 
Mr. Lau, as well as the bid tabulation, is attached for your review.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Attachments 
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C: Board of Education 

 


